
From:
To: Manston Airport
Subject: Man-033
Date: 29 June 2021 14:55:36

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/wp-content/ipc/uploads/projects/TR020002/TR020002-
005360-FINAL%20Statement%20of%20Matters%20-%20Manston%
I have attended many meeting against a cargo hub on this site and written many letters of opposition. All
aforementioned reasons still apply, more so with air and sound pollution and lack of freight coming in by air
due to brexit. Please consider the lives of people in regency houses living with this noise. Tourists will be a
rarity.  Penny warn. 
Sent from my iPad
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From:
To: Manston Airport
Subject: Mansion airport team
Date: 08 July 2021 20:40:47

I would like to confirm my strong objection to a freight hub at mansion. This type of activity would kill the
thriving tourist industry currently booming,thus hundreds of jobs lost and investment possibilities lost due to
noise and air pollution. Penny warn,


	Penny Warn.pdf
	Penny Warn_Redacted.pdf



